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Beginning with the 2018-19 school year, boards of education must approve each school's 
School Improvement Plan (SIP). These plans were approved at the June 25, 2018 school 
board meeting. Plans are written in response to each school's performance on the previous 
ACT Aspire assessment administered each Spring. 

 
This presentation explains how grades are derived based on the ESSA performance 
indicators. Additionally, information will be shared on specific improvement strategies 
which have been submitted and approved. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 

 
This is an information item. No action is required. 
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